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Please reject the Integrated Resource Plan proposed by PacifiCorp for Utah. The reductions the company promised in
2019 to customers for a detailed plan to reduce the use of coal have not been implemented. In fact, PacifiCorp will be the
last publicly traded utility to burn coal in the West--continuing as far into the future as 2042. 

With dropping snowpack, deepening droughts, long term haze and unhealthy air in Utah, it is important to hold Rocky
Mountain Power and PacifiCorp accountable for the wellbeing of our current and future communities!

Thank you,
Karen Lindau
Salt Lake City
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